
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL LIBRARY 

OCTOBER 12, 2021 - 7:15 PM 
 

MINUTES 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Maureen McCall (Chair), Mark DeCaprio, Sarah Haynes (BoE Chair) 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Andrew Gonzalez (Superintendent), Danelle Person, BOE Member, John 

Konow, BOE Member, Nicole McGillicuddy, BOE Member, Dawn Whitcher, BOE Member 

 

I. Call to Order 

Subcommittee Chair Maureen McCall called the meeting to order at 7:16 p.m. 

 

II. Policy Regarding Advertisement and Sponsorship at District Athletic Facilities 
D. Person reported the Booster Club would like to explore the possibility of fundraising by 

selling sponsored banners, similar to what Little League does at town/rec fields. She 

emphasized that this should not be considered district-endorsed advertisement. The main 

issue is establishing a specific policy regarding sponsorship on district-owned facilities, as 

opposed to town/rec fields. The committee also received sample policies, and will bring the 

matter to the full Board for further discussion at the next regular meeting (November). 

 

III. Adjournment 

M. McCall adjourned the meeting at 7:28 p.m. 

 

Submitted,  

Hannah Walcott (Board Clerk) 
 


